
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 8/2/2012 10:25:03 AM

Blackney, Robert (robert.blackney@cpuc.ca.gov)
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: RPS Project Status Table

Robert - per your request, we’ve reviewed the RPS Project Status table specifically focusing
on the “online/in development/pending approval” status for PG&E’s projects and noted the 
items listed below.

1) Big Valley and Calpine Geysers have been terminated but are currently listed under 
“Approved and Online” tab.

2) Montezuma II Wind Energy Center has come online and should be moved to “Approved and 
Online” tab.

3) Pacificorp contract has expired.

4) Shiloh III Wind project has come online and should be moved to “Approved and Online”
tab.

5) Vasco Wind Energy Center has come online and should be moved to the “Approved and 
Online” tab.

6) Global Ampersand, EEC - the most recent amendments for both contracts (Chowchilla and 
El Nido) have been approved and the facilities online, but both projects are listed in two tabs 
the “Approved and Online” tab and “Approved and in Development” tab.

7) Could not find the following projects in the table - unsure if different names/references may 
have been used:

> Hidden Hills Ranch Unit 1

> Hidden Hills Ranch Unit 2

> Sandy Valley SEGS

> Bottle Rock Power (2nd Amendment)

8) Rattlesnake Road Wind Power Project, Rice Solar Energy, and Sierra Power Corporation 
have an amendment that’s pending approval - but this is currently in the “Approved and
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Online” tab.

Please let me know if you have any questions

Thanks,

Redacted

From: Blackney, Robert [mailto:robert.blackney@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Friday, July 27, 2012 5:55 PM
To: Allen, Meredith
Cc: I Redacted I
Subject: RPS Project Status Table

Hello Meredith,

Recently, Energy Division released a revised an updated version of the “RPS Project Status 
Table” to the main RPS website (http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/PUC/energv/Renewables/in.dex.htm).

Before staff releases an updated version of the RPS Project Status Table next week (to reflect 
changes from the month of August), we would like you to inspect the current version of the 
table to ensure accuracy. Please inspect each tab, and make sure the list of projects Online/In 
Development/Pending Approval are complete, and that each project is properly classified.

Energy Division staff would like to update the RPS Project status table by Friday, August 3, 
2012. Please provide any corrections, amendments, or suggestions by Thursday, August 2, 
2012.

If you have any questions related to this e-mail, or related to the RPS Project Status Table, 
please contact Robert Blackney.
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Thanks,

Robert Blackney | Renewable Energy Policy & Procurement
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
Telephone: 415.703.3072

Robert.Blacknev@cpuc.ca.qov | www.cpuc.ca.gov
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